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From: Joanna Shields [JShields@sladen.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 1 April 2015 3:07 PM
To: AMOD
Subject: AM2014/204 - Group 2 Draft Directions - Matter 21500160

Sensitivity: Confidential

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
We confirm we act for the Chiropractors’ Association of Australia (National) Ltd. 
 
We refer to the Statement [2015] FWC 2194 and the draft directions attached to that Statement (as Attachment B).  
 
As to Item 3 of Attachment B: 
 

 we seek confirmation as to whether the matters to be listed for hearing on 23 and 24 June 2015 are limited to 
the technical and drafting issues related to exposure drafts in group 2; and 

 note our preference for a hearing date in or around mid-July 2015. 
 
If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
Jo 
 
Joanna Shields | Associate 
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